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Hello Everyone, 

We have reached the end of the last full teaching week of 

term 1. Mock examinations and assessment are complete 

and we can all look forward to a week of activities and 

festive fun next week before we break for the Christmas 

holidays.  

Congratulations to our Term 1 Golden Ticket winners: Shon-

Tay, Jaylen, Cohen and Molly. They were rewarded with 

pizza at lunch with SLT. Well done to all four students.  

In our assembly this morning we made Christingles in 

preparation for the annual Christingle Service at the Church 

on Sunday at 6.30pm. Thank you to the Church for sourcing 

all the bits to make the Christingles and to Deacon Clarence 

for helping out in the assembly. We look forward to seeing 

many of you at the Service.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye and Good Luck to Mrs Reynolds: 

Today is Mrs Reynolds last day with us here at TBS in her 

role as TA. Mrs Reynolds joined the team in 2016 and in 

that time has undertaken many jobs as part of her role. She 

has worked primarily in the Secondary sector but has also 

contributed a lot of her time in the Primary school. Working 

in class and withdrawing students on a 1:1 basis or in small 

groups Mrs Reynolds has certainly made learning easier for 

these students. Most recently Mrs Reynolds has also been 

an invigilator and scribe for students with Examination 

concessions.  She also played a pivotal part in organising 

Sports days and Swim gala. Outside of the classroom her 

creativity and artistic talents are second to none. Thank You 

for all your hard work with the props, backdrops, wall 

board displays, card making and the many other things you 

have turned your hand too. It has been a pleasure working 

with you Mrs Reynolds and there is no doubt that you will 

be greatly missed by many here at TBS. 

So from all of us here at TBS past and present best of Luck 

in your new job. You will be amazing! Don’t be a stranger; 

you will always be welcomed here any time.  

Leaving on the flight this weekend we have Mrs Roberts, 

Miss Yon-Bowers and Miss Wilson. Have a restful holiday 

and enjoy Christmas at home with your family and friends. 

Merry Christmas to all our students leaving this weekend 

also for the holidays. Enjoy the festivities and we will see 

you all back in January 2023. School starts for students 

Tuesday 10
th

 January 2023.  

For those of us left here we have a busy jam-packed week 

ahead. Parents and Carers should have received letters with 

all the necessary details for your child/ren. If you have any 

questions or queries at all, please do get in touch.  

That’s it for this week 

Tania Maggott  
Head Teacher 


